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What is in today: 

 Interact with our standing group on Facebook & twitter 
 CfP: Submit your proposal for ECPR General Conference 2018 in Hamburg – until 15 

February 
 3rd European Teaching & Learning Conference in Prague, 31 May-1 June 2018 
 Teaching EU-Turkey relations – workshop around EuroTLC (Deadline extended: 5 Feb 2018) 

 
Interact with our standing group on Facebook & twitter 

Our standing group now also made a “closed group” on Facebook (look for “Teaching and Learning 
Politics) in order to facilitate communication, sharing, interaction etc between members. Please join 
us and share: https://www.facebook.com/groups/158025784825432/. And also follow us on 
Twitter: @ECPRTeaching. 

 
CfP: Submit your proposal for ECPR General Conference 2018 in Hamburg – until 15 February 

In 2018, the ECPR Standing Group Teaching and Learning politics will once again be represented 
with seven panels at the ECPR General Conference in Hamburg: 

1. Innovating Political Science 
2. Evidence-based teaching in political science 
3. New Designs for Political Science Teaching 
4. Citizenship and Higher Education 
5. Teaching and learning analytical skills in political science 
6. Working with practitioners 
7. Open Panel 

Individual Papers can be submitted until 15 February 2017 (midnight UK time).  Please check here for 
paper submission. To pre-discuss proposals, please contact the section convenors Ulrich 
Hamenstädt and Chris Goldsmith. We look forward to all paper proposals. 

If you are willing to volunteer as chair or discussant for any of the panels, please get in touch with the 
section convenors. 

 
3rd European Teaching & Learning Conference in Prague, 31 May-1 June 2018 

It is going to be an interactive conference! The programme for our 3rd European Teaching and 
Learning Conference in Prague (31 May – 1 June 2018) is going live on Monday 5 February. Check 
our conference website and get ready to register in time! Registration is open until 1 May 2018. 

 
Teaching EU-Turkey relations – workshop around EuroTLC (Deadline extended: 5 Feb 2018) 

The VIADUCT network is organizing a training workshop on teaching EU-Turkey relations, which will 
be complemented by our EuroTLC (see details attached). In addition to the two conference days, 
there will be a training workshop on 30 May (one day before EuroTLC) and there will be final 
concluding session after the EuroTLC on Friday afternoon. Travel and accommodation for this training 
activity will be covered. There are still places left for this training. In case you are interested, please 
get in touch with Tomas Weiss (weiss@fsv.cuni.cz) by 5 February. 

© The ECPR Standing Group on Teaching and Learning Politics: http://teaching.eurea.sk 

Ideas for getting involved, questions, wishes, recommendations? Please get in touch with our 
steering committee: teaching@eurea.sk  
Want to share news, calls, interesting publications with our standing group? Please send your 
contributions to h.maurer@lse.ac.uk 
Follow us on twitter @ECPRTeaching & Share your experience and problems about teaching in 
our Facebook group. 


